

Dear Parents.

It's time for Santa's Kottage! The Smithton PTO along with our volunteers are once again providing some holiday shopping opportunities for our students.

This year, the shopping days will be December 7 and 8 in our gymnasium. Students are encouraged to bring some money and shop for those special people in their life. Younger shoppers will have shopping helpers to get the gifts needed. Gift prices start at just \$1, with an average gift price of around \$5. Purchased gifts will be tagged and wrapped - so send a list with your child of who gifts should be purchased for.

For our shoppers in K-2, there are provided name tags in the envelope that can be filled out before hand to help our wrappers know who our kids are shopping for. Please fill these out and return them with the envelope and money the day of shopping.

Your teacher's class will let you know what day your child will shop with us. Your child should bring in this envelope the day they will be shopping.

Thanks, and have a Happy Holiday Season!